
About Us



Discontinuation of Genesee Carbon Capture 
and Storage Project  
On May 1, 2024, we announced the discontinuation of our proposed Genesee 
Carbon Capture and Storage (CCS) Project. Through our project development, 
we conþrmed that CCS is a technically viable technology and a potential 
pathway to decarbonization for thermal generation facilities, including 
Genesee; however, at this time, the project is not economically feasible. Capital 
Power looks forward to exploring CCS at Genesee and certain assets in our 
North American ÿeet in the future as economics improve.

Capital Power and Ontario Power Generation 
Partner to Assess Feasibility of Small Modular 
Nuclear Reactors in Alberta
In January 2024, Capital Power announced an agreement with Ontario Power 
Generation (OPG) to jointly assess the potential development and deployment 
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Capital Power

Reclaiming the Genesee Mine



Weõre proud to empower the 
communities where we live and work 
to achieve their climate action goals 
with our Community Sustainability 
Fund (CSF)! We launched the 
CSF in 2023 to support grassroots 
projects that enhance sustainability 
and beneþt our communities. 

The annual program provides 
$300,000 with a maximum grant 
of $20,000 per project! Eligible 
projects include renewable energy 
installations, sustainable food 
programs, tree planting, and 
many more. Earlier this year, the 
CSF supported the following local 
organizations: 
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Security at Genesee






